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VEE GARCIA, GRANT COORDINATOR

The Grant Coordinator is, broadly, in charge of handing the grant lifecycle of any GAF
project. This position also focuses on education, marketing, and policy. Vee Garcia has
acted as the Grant Coordinator since Fall 2023 and will be handing off the position to
graduate student, Jenna McCallum, upon graduation in 2024.

CAMPBELL CURCIO, OUTREACH SPECIALIST

In May of 2024, the Green Action Fund voted to trial a new student position, the Outreach
Specialist. The purpose of this position is to remove outreach responsibilities from the
committee, ensuring fair compensation for time spent tabling, creating marketing
materials, and planning events. In Summer 2024, Campbell Curcio was hired in this role
and works closely with the Grant Coordinator and Committee to fulfill the duties assigned.
In the Summer of 2025, this role will be evaluated to consider it as a permanent position.




o L s J i )
s 8% - 8% -
s
- bR - B -
B '.-V P - T =

This year, our committee has grown substantially. At our last
meeting of the semester, we had a total of 15 voting members
including our staff and faculty advisors.
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VOTING MEMBERS

Brett Meurer Daytona McCombe
Cari Lieberson Sana Hamad
Emily Elliott

Micah Vacco (Senator of Sustainability)
Dailyn McAdoo (Grad. December 2024)

EXECUTIVE MEMBERS

Bailey Parenteau — Chair Alissa Beehler - Vice Chair
Vee Garcia — Grant Coordinator (Grad. December 2024)
Campbell Curcio — Outreach Specialist

Laurel Smith — Secretary (Grad. December 2024)

Alexander Funckes — Treasurer
Michael Brubaker - Staff Advisor Dylan Harris - Faculty Advisor
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GAF members and student/staff
volunteers came together to
replace the overrun edible
garden to a Native Plant garden
to recognize Indigenous
People’s Day 2024.

L RETREAT

For this year's Fall retreat, GAF spent the day at
Cheyenne Mountain Zoo. We trained new members,
reviewed bylaws, and learned about conservation!




We are excited to announce that in March of 2024, the Green Action Fund
was PERMANENTLY funded through an official student vote. The Green
Fee was approved for $6.39 per student, per semester ($3.40 in the
Summer semester).

This means that the projected income for the Green Action Fund in the
2024 fiscal year is $164,159.00.

ACTUAL PROJECT SPENDING IN 2024

PROJECTED 2024 BUDGET

PROJECTS

This covers all patential earnings for student
employees. This does not account for potential
work study, which most of our employees have.

This cowers the grant funding for
all projects supported by GAF.
This amount is reserved
specifically for the initial
investment, support, and upkeep
of projects that we, as a
committee, approve.

$90,961.0

This covers GAF's usage of campus
services for marketing, MLC, website,
and graphic design purposes.

This covers all of GAF's marketing, events, tabling
swag, merchandise, retreats, and other various
operating expenses,



